
 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

10/23/2019 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Jacob I. Alvarez, Assistant to the City Manager 

SUBJECT: Fee Waiver Request for Veterans Park Stage and Special Event Fee for the 

Confronting Climate Change Forum 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

That the City Council approve to waive the $187.00 Flat Fee and the corresponding $25 Special 

Event fee for the use of the Veterans Park Stage for the Confronting Climate Change Forum that 

will take place on November 9, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

As you may recall, City Council on October 9, 2019 during the Public Comment portion of the 

agenda heard from Robert Mueller regarding a Free Confronting Climate Change Forum that is 

proposed to be held on Saturday, November 9th from 1:00pm-3:00pm at the City of Coachella’s 

Veterans Park.   

 

The event organizer would like to use the stage and grass area of the park for the event and has 

requested that the Special Event and Veterans Park Stage fees be waived.  This would allow the 

City become a co-host of the event. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

There will be no fiscal impact on the General Fund.  However, the City will forgo the collection 

of $212.00 in fee revenues. 

 


